

AIRLINE CENTRAL LODGE 2323 I.A.M.A.W.

Administrative Offices

January 21, 2022

In Memoriam Brother Glen Zegarchuk

Brother Glen Zegarchuk passed away earlier this month. He will be sorely missed by his friends and family. Glen was retired and had been a long time station attendant at YYZ.

On behalf of the Union Membership condolences have been sent to his family and a donation has been made to the Heart and Stroke Foundation in his memory. A celebration of life will be held in either the spring or fall. We will pass on the details when they are available.

In solidarity,

Paul Hicks

President